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4th January 2021

School Closure

Dear Parent / Carer,
This evening we all received the news that all schools will close as from midnight tonight as part of a national lockdown. 
All correspondence with parents / carers during this period will continue to be carried out using the academy's website, Twitter, Marvellous Me and school APP. 

Online Home Learning
All children now have access to their Seesaw home-learning platform at home as well as any ‘log-ins’ needed for websites we use for learning in school. For those children not in school today, class teachers will send passcodes / logins home again via Marvellous Me tomorrow. Online home learning will be available from Wednesday 6th January at 9am. 
Further home learning for pupils is available on our website, including links to websites and suggested APP's. Please go to ‘News’ then ‘School Closure’. 

There is an expectation that pupils engage in their home learning daily. Class teachers will be engaging with pupils on Seesaw daily during normal school hours. As much as possible our online learning provision will follow the same timetable and curriculum content, as they would be getting at school. 
Key Worker Group Provision
We will be working hard from tomorrow to plan and set up our key worker provision again as quickly as possible. If you believe yourself to be a ‘key worker’ as defined by the DfE https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-maintaining-educational-provision/guidance-for-schools-colleges-and-local-authorities-on-maintaining-educational-provision and are unable to make 
other arrangements for child care for your child, please contact the academy’s main office for further information tomorrow. 
Continued Test and Trace

For those pupils that have been in school today (Monday 4th January), please continue to inform the academy should your child develop symptoms within 48 hrs of being in school, and then tests positive. This is to ensure that we inform all those who have been in close contact with your child.
If parents / carers need to contact the academy with any questions, please use the 'Contact Us' page on the website and we will get back to you as soon as possible or phone the main office. 
We are still waiting for clarification and guidance on a number of issues so please bear with us at this time. We will update you as soon as we have further information.
Staff from the academy will continue to stay in contact with families as much as possible during school closure. This also includes our ‘Care Team’ and the families they are supporting. Contact during this time may be through phone calls and home visits. 

This is obviously a difficult time for everyone however a necessary step for our country and the safety of everyone within it. I will be in touch again over the next day or two with further information. 

Thank you again for all your support. 
Yours sincerely,

D. Linacre
Mrs D Linacre
Principal 
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Staff and governors are committed to the safeguarding and wellbeing of all the children in their care.
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